Program/Events Minutes
September 10, 2014
Voting members present: Nancy Stearns, Rex Henderson and Evelyn Bless
Absent members:  Ellia Sliwiak, Terry LaRosa, Jan McCarthey and Jim Burge 

Staff present: Paul Berg, Adrianne Hutelmyer and Richard Haerther.
The August minutes were distributed and since there was not a quorum they were not approved.
Paul Berg  presented the August Events summary which indicated a net revenue through August of $9,195.30 for events; classes $29,621.38; Summer Camp $3,974.97 and Rentals $38,373.00.  The State grant covered production team and musicians expenses for Nashville Storytellers and a portion of artist’s fees for Steve Lolli.  He also reviewed A Day in the Life of Me, the summer camp musical and indicated the next big children’s musical would be held in March of 2015.
Paul updated the committee regarding health issues of Mary Jo Hahn and stated that she if back and working on Broadway Bound auditions for Epcot. Moving forward, Annie will take the lead position for Broadway Bound with Mary Jo as musical director and Andrew Aman as choreographer.
Richard announced the musical for the July 2014 show will be an Elvis style production of All Shook Up.  Director will be Suzie Rayburn and Tara Schwartzbaugh as musical director.  Six or seven musicians will be needed for this production. The October production will be All the Things My Mother Taught Me directed by Dee Ford.  The late April 2015 production of “Plan 9 from Outer Space will be directed by Keith Eisenstadt at $75.00 per show. The October 2014 production of radio theater War of the Worlds will also perform at Skipper’s Smokehouse and Ruskin Firehouse.
Rex Henderson presented the Featured Entertainment Guidelines, attached to the record. Discussion followed a review of the proposed policy. The FCCC Board’s September meeting agenda will seek approval.
Paul Berg announced that Arts In The Park was cancelled for 2014 and a new event is proposed for the third weekend of October of 2015. It will have a wider scope and not be art focused and could possibly include an antique auto show.  A naming contest was proposed along with other concepts.  Work on this project will begin ASAP.

Next Program/Events committee will meet Wednesday, October 8 @ 3PM.  The committee chair will send out a reminder prior to the meeting.
Submitted by Nancy Stearns

